
Pam Bain 
 

If people didn't have to pay extra to the hauler for recycling, more people would probably recycle.
People probably don't use the recycling center in Woodbury as much because of the increase in the
cost of gas.
If food recycling could be picked up weekly even if you don't have weekly trash removal, it would
be something I'd participate in if it was at no cost.


